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10 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Red and Green class 
 
Key stage 1 visit to Bamburgh 
We are delighted to let you know that we have organised a school visit to Bamburgh for children in Red 
and Green class.  Children and staff will be going to Bamburgh on Wednesday 29 June. 
 
Purpose of the visit 
The children will visit Bamburgh to support learning around their current topic of Grace Darling.  The 
visit will give the children the opportunity to visit the Grace Darling Museum, find out about her life and 
visit the local church and her grave.   
 
Timings 
We will leave school after registration has been completed.  We will be back at school at approximately 
4:00pm.  This is so we can make the most of the day at Bamburgh.  Please note this time. 
 
Clothing 
Children will be asked to wear their own clothes which are appropriate for a full day outdoors.  They 
must have a warm, waterproof coat and footwear that will be comfortable for being busy all day.  
Children will need a water bottle and a rucksack so they can carry their things themselves and still have 
their hands free.   
 
Lunches 
The options are either parents provide a packed lunch or parents ask us to provide a packed lunch for 
your child.   We will tell you more about this in our next letter 
 
Next steps 
The purpose of this letter is to give you advance notice of the visit and the late return to school time.  
We will write to you again nearer the time of the visit with more information and requesting a voluntary 
contribution for the cost of the visit.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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